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Thank you very much, Chairperson.

Canada greatly appreciates this important opportunity to participate in meetings






In closing, Chairperson, Canada wishes to express our gratitude to the
International Law Commission for its work throughout the year, and to reiterate its

support for the work of the Commission on sea-level rise.

Thank you very much, Chairperson.



